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   PRESS RELEASE 
Stockholm, September 26th, 2013. 

 
 

PRIME MINISTER FREDRIK REINFELDT VISITS MEXICO 
 
 

- Prime Minister of Sweden, Mr.Fredrik Reinfeldt, will arrive in Mexico City tonight. 
Tomorrow he will meet the President of Mexico, Mr. Enrique Peña Nieto.   

 

- During his visit, the Prime Minister will be accompanied by the Swedish Minister for 
Trade, Ms. Ewa Björling, and a large business delegation representing most of the 
main Swedish companies, specialized in different fields within the industry. 

 

 
Tomorrow, Prime Minister Reinfeldt will start his official activities in Mexico. In the morning, 
Prime Minister Reinfeldt, accompanied by Minister Björling, will hold a meeting with 
Representatives of the Mexican business sector. Later on, he will be invited to give a 
magisterial conference at the Ministry of Foreign Affairs, entitled “Globalization and 
European Competitiveness”. At noon, he will be welcomed by President of Mexico, Mr. 
Enrique Peña Nieto, and his Government cabinet at National Palace. High level officials 
and businessmen from both countries will attend the luncheon offered by Mexican 
President in honor of Mr. Reinfeldt and his delegation. Governments of Mexico and 
Sweden will sign a Joint Declaration as well as different agreements on cooperation in 
health and export credits. 
 
Minister Björling will start her official activities today in Mexico City. She will participate in a 
seminar on transport and in a forum on health, which have the objective of endorsing the 
successful bilateral trade relations, increasing business opportunities for Swedish 
companies in Mexico, and developing business contacts between Swedish and Mexican 
companies. Her agenda also includes a meeting with the Mexican Minister of Economy, 
Mr. Ildefonso Guajardo Villareal, and meetings with high level officials of other 
Secretariats.    
 
Prime Minister Reinfeldt’s visit to Mexico will bring our countries closer and will unleash 
new business opportunities. This visit is an opportunity to stimulate societies in both 
Mexico and Sweden to better understand each other. 
 

Should you have any question regarding this information, please do not hesitate to contact 
Lorelee Arias at the Embassy of Mexico (larias@embamex.se), phone number: 
0812000710. 
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